
 

Imagine….Believe….Achieve 

 

A little about me. My name is Shona Fisher and this is my 5th 
year as Principal Teacher at Gartcosh Primary. I feel very lucky to 
work with all of our children and staff every day and am looking 
forward to see what lies ahead this year.  

What is important to me outside of school? Outside of school I am 
also a mum of 2 young boys who keep me very busy! I enjoy 
keeping fit and spend any spare time with our family dog, Molly or 
catching up with family and friends. I also like to shop when given 
the chance!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Important to me in school… 
Our children are what is important 
to me. They are the reason that I 
do and love my job. Therefore it is 
important that I know the children 
and make sure that we are getting 
it right for all of them. I enjoy 
being in and out of all of the 
classes as well as getting to know 
the children during lunch times.  

I want our school to be somewhere 
where our children can be their 
very best, we model high 
standards and set goals – working 
hard to achieve them.  

It is also important to me that 
learning is interesting and fun. I 
want our children to be actively 
engaged in their learning and that 
they enjoy coming to school.  

 

 

 

What my day MAY look like… The beauty of my job is 
that no two days are ever the same. One of my 
responsibilities within the school is Additional Support so 
there are times when I may be working directly with 
individual children or small groups.  I liaise with outside 
agencies and report to parents regularly. I am the 
Literacy Coach within the school so I support staff with 
the delivery and assessment of Active Literacy. It is also 
my responsibility to mentor and support probationer 
teachers.   

 What I would like people to know about our school. 

Our school is far more than just the building, it is a 
community. I feel very privileged to work with the 
children, staff and Parents of Gartcosh. There is a warm 
and welcoming positive ethos as soon as you step in the 
door (and we really hope to be able to welcome parents 
in soon!) We care about your children and their 
education. Our school is nurturing and we encourage all 
of the children to give their best. We celebrate differences 
and learn from each other. Our school is a happy place 
where we want everyone to feel safe.  

If you need to get in touch with me 

1. Call the school on 01236 794892 
2. Email nlfishers@glow.sch.uk 

 

    

 


